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Bulletin #: I-2023-001 
 
 
Date:  January 31, 2023 
 
To:  Member Associations 

 
From:  Barry Petrachenko 
  Executive Director 
 
Copies: Board of Directors 
  Staff 
  Minor Coordinators 
 
Subject: Boys Registration Incentive 2023 

 
 

 
Please note that the Softball BC Board of Directors have passed a motion to continue the incentive for 
the registration of Boys teams.  
 
Following the success in the initial roll out during the 2022 season, associations that register at least 
one Boys team in 2023 will receive a 5% discount on all registration fees, exclusive of insurance 
assessments.  
 
The goal of this incentive is to encourage the formation of Boys teams at any age group and to increase 
opportunities for Boys teams to play together.  Our Boys Fast Pitch Work Group will be supporting this 
initiative and will work with our Minor Coordinators and Member Associations to create options for Boys 
games and events throughout the upcoming season.  
 
This discount will be automatically calculated by Softball BC and will appear on your association’s 
registration invoice.  
 
Should you have any questions or require further information regarding this notice please contact your 
District Coordinator.  
 
 
 

 


